
i

March
Thirty-first

1923.

Dr. G.E.J. Lannin,
150 James Street South, 
Hamilton, Ont.

Dear' Dr. Lannini-

Thank you for your letter of March
29th.

I look forward with much pleasure to 
boing in Hamilton on Friday evening, April 20th» I 
shall leave Montreal at ten- o’clock that morning by 
the Canadian national and I think that gets me into 
Hamilton at 7.15 p.m.

It is rather early fer me to give you , 
the subject ox my address, but I imagine I shall have 
a good deal to say about the University, its present 
progress, its future plans and its relationship to 
Canadian life gone rally, ’

With all good wishes, I am,

Yours faithfully.

Prinoipal,
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